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I am a hospital worker and have been in the field for 35yrs. I also, from birth, have had a metabolic, neuromuscular disease. My kidneys and liver are compromised at this point from working excessively to remove lactic acid from my body. These Covid Vaccines have all proven themselves detrimental scientifically. The CDC and other organizations have some data that will prove this to be true. Those vaccinated were not 100% protected by any vaccine. To force it upon those that are physically compromised or those who choose autonomy for religious regions should be respected especially if there is other means of protection such as PPE. I wish to go back to work someday in the medical field. The only career I have known. To force a mandated vaccine of any type will only cripple our already compromised and understaffed medical field. Please, please do not push this bill forward. One of those patients that may suffer due to a compromised medical field could someday be one of your own or yourself. Do we as a human race want that lying over our heads. With those currently vaccinated and those who have already suffered from the virus both vaccinated and unvaccinated we have already reached Hurd immunity. Please, please consider this.
Respectfully ... Jean Standrowicz
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